
 

 

                      

                 

               Town of Miami Lakes 

                   Memorandum 
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Honorable Mayor & Councilmembers 

 

From:   Honorable Councilmember Marilyn Ruano  

 

Subject: "NO THRU TRUCKS" Signage Within Town Limits 

 

Date: February 18, 2020  

 

 

Recommendation: 
 

It has been brought to my attention that there has been an increased number of large trucks traversing 82nd Avenue 

from NW 170th Street to NW 154th Street. There has also been increased truck activity along Commerce Way.  

I would like to have a discussion with my colleagues to consider installing "NO THRU TRUCKS" signage within 

Town limits. 
 

 

Fiscal Impact: TBD  

Funding Source for Implementation: TBD 

Timeline for Implementation: TBD 

 

Guiding Principles: 1, 2 

Objectives: 1, 6 
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